
Update Your PowerSchool Information 
The PowerSchool Correction and Verification Form is now available 
online, which replaces the paper form sent to families each fall. 
Families can use the form to access and update their child’s 
information—including address, parent and guardian information, 
emergency contacts and any medical information. Reviewing and 
updating the form ensures the school has the most up-to-date 
information regarding your child. All Ardrossan Junior Senior High 
families are asked to review their child’s PowerSchool Correction 
and Verification Form by Sept. 20, 2019. 
For more information about the PowerSchool Correction and 
Verification Form and opt-out options contact the school directly. 
NOTE: Parents or guardians who’ve opted out of having the 
Correction and Verification Form visible on PowerSchool, will 
receive a paper version to review from the school. 
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